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Thank you, Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Azerbaijan to the 30th session of the UPR Working Group. 
Turkmenistan welcomes Azerbaijan’s positive experience on improving the provision of quality public services using innovative methods, the network of centers of the State Agency for Services and Social Innovations (ASAN) and expanding the list of provided services.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Furthermore, we note ensuring sustainable and balanced economic development and accelerated development in the regions of Azerbaijan.

To conclude Turkmenistan further recommends:
One. To carry on efforts to enable tangible progress in combating trafficking in persons;
Two. To continue enhancing the role of women in strengthening democracy and ensuring sustainable development.

We wish successful UPR cycle to the delegation of Azerbaijan.

Thank you, Mr. President.
